
Sanitation Awareness Statement 

As always Faces Spa & Unique Boutique works with the State of Tennessee Board of 

Cosmetology sanitation standards. Our treatment rooms, equipment and instruments have always 

been disinfected/sterilized between clients.  

 

New Tennessee Required Guidelines for Re-Opening: 

• For the time being, we are discouraging hugs and handshakes, to keep us all extra-safe. 
• We will disinfect shared surfaces such as credit card swipe, phone, doorknobs, and bathroom 

fixtures between each client. 
• Sanitizing supplies, including alcohol-based hand sanitizer, are available to clients 
• Wearing gloves, mask and face shield during service 
• Clients to wear a mask during appointment (Please bring your own mask) 
• A new disposable paper  will be used for each client on top of a vinyl pad that is easily 

sanitized after each client. 

For our clients:  

• The waiting area will be closed.  All clients will be asked to text 615-479-7857 when you arrive 
and wait for a text back when you are able to enter the building. 

• Before entering you will be asked:  
o Have you had a cough or fever of 100.4 or over in the past 48 hours? 
o Have you been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19? 
o Have you been out of the country or to heavily effected states or cities? 
o Are you experiencing a cough, shortness of breath or sore throat?  
o Have you had new loss of taste or smell? 
o Have you had vomiting or diarrhea in the last 24 hours? 

• No clients will be serviced who show signs of illness. Understand if you show signs of 
illness during the service the service will be discontinued. This is for the protection of 
clients and myself. 

• Clients may not be accompanied by others. No children allowed. 
• Upon entering you will be asked to wash your hands before the service. 
• Listen to your body, if you're not feeling well please stay home and seek medical attention, if 

needed.   
• At this time, we are waiving our cancellation policy if you are sick, to ensure everyone stays 

healthy and happy.   
• Because of limited appointment times, if you are sick please let us know as soon as possible 

so we can get you rescheduled and offer your appointment to the next person on the waiting 
list. 

• Take normal, healthy precautions that you would during the flu season.  The CDC 
recommends frequent hand washing and use of hand sanitizers. 

Safety is always our number one priority.  These steps, along with your personal cautiousness, will 
help Faces Spa and Unique Boutique  play our part in keeping our community safe and healthy. 
 


